
 

 

 

 

 

FMIS won several awards from the 

Healthy Active School Symposium 

including the Healthy Schools: Hoo-

ray for Health cup pictured above! 
 

Also, students have recorded a radio 

ad for the Fort McMurray Islamic 

School. Keep a look out on Mix103.7!    
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Letter from Mrs. Rashid  

Reminders AWARDS! 

“Be quick in the race for forgiveness 

from your Lord, and for a Garden 

whose width is that (of the whole) of 

the heavens and the earth, prepared 

for the righteous.” 
 

Surah Al-Imran 3:133 

QURAN 

Dear Parents, Assalamu alaikum!  
 

Two of our staff members are 

leaving the Fort McMurray Islam-

ic School this month. Ms. Ham-

lyn, the  ECDP teacher, will be 

leaving her teaching position and 

will be assumed by Ms. Gale who 

will be returning from maternity 

leave. We wish Ms. Hamlyn all 

the best and thank her for the ser-

vices that she has provided our 

students.  
 

The second staff member who will 

be leaving FMIS is Sister Sara. 

We have been privileged and 

blessed to have such a wonderful 

person on our staff for the past 

eight years. She is dearly loved by 

students, parents, staff, and the 

entire school community. Her pos-

itive spirit has enlightened us all. 

From carefully handling band aids 

on sore little fingers, to welcom-

ing visitors to our school, Sara 

was always one we could rely on 

everyday.  
 

Her support has been solid and 

unwavering and we wish her well 

in her new position as she begins 

another chapter of service in the 

Wood Buffalo Food Bank.  
 

We will look forward to seeing 

her at our upcoming special 

events, as she continues to be an 

important part of our FMIS fami-

ly.  
 

All the best to you Sara, and a 

heartfelt thank-you for your ef-

forts and contributions over the 

years. 
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ECDP and KG open House: FMIS will be hosting two open houses 
in March. We look forward to seeing all of our little future students 
there! If you are unsure whether or not your child qualifies for KG or 
ECDP next year, please give the school a call!  
 

Late Policy: Please DO NOT DROP OFF KIDS OFF BEFORE 8:15 
am. All of the doors will be locked. Students are to enter the school 
building after 8:15 am.  
 

Uniform Policy: Please remember to send your children to school in 
their uniforms everyday. 
 

Proper Clothes: Please continue to send students to school with warm 
clothes, gloves, hats, scarves, and snow pants. It is cold outside!  
 

Peanut Safe Zone: A reminder that FMIS is a peanut-safe zone. 
Please send peanut-free items to school with your kids.  
 

FMPSD will be hosting its annual Inventor and Innovator Fair at 
Christina Gordon. Three teams from FMIS will be participating! We 
wish you well!   
 

PAT tutoring will be starting this month!  
 

FMIS is accepting registrations for next year!  

 

FMIS won the Healthy Active School cup!  


